
Subject: Please vote yes on SB 819 

 

I am a parent of an ODE charter school and I would like to encourage the senators to please vote 

yes on SB 819.  Charter schools provide such a rich educational experience for kids but we are 

severely underfunded.  This bill would positively impact kids and the future of our city.  It would 

help so much! 

Thank you, 

Albert Salsa 

Ivy School parent and board member 

 


